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Esthetics of Music - Carl Dahlhaus
1982-02-25
An account of developments in the
aesthetics of music from the mid-

eighteenth century onwards.
The Shadow of the Wind - Carlos Ruiz
Zafon 2005-01-25
The New York Times bestseller “The
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Shadow of the Wind is ultimately a
love letter to literature, intended
for readers as passionate about
storytelling as its young hero.”
—Entertainment Weekly (Editor's
Choice) “One gorgeous read.” —Stephen
King Barcelona, 1945: A city slowly
heals in the aftermath of the Spanish
Civil War, and Daniel, an antiquarian
book dealer’s son who mourns the loss
of his mother, finds solace in a
mysterious book entitled The Shadow
of the Wind, by one Julián Carax. But
when he sets out to find the author’s
other works, he makes a shocking
discovery: someone has been
systematically destroying every copy
of every book Carax has written. In
fact, Daniel may have the last of
Carax’s books in existence. Soon
Daniel’s seemingly innocent quest
opens a door into one of Barcelona’s

darkest secrets--an epic story of
murder, madness, and doomed love.
Performing Ethnomusicology - Ted
Solis 2004-08-13
'Performing Ethnomusicology' is the
first book to deal exclusively with
creating, teaching, & contextualizing
academic world music performing
ensembles. 16 essays discuss the
problems of public performance & the
pragmatics of pedagogy & learning
processes.
Choice and Chance - Brian Skyrms 1975

Looking in Classrooms - Thomas L.
Good 2017-12-15
Looking in Classrooms uses
educational, psychological, and
social science theories and
classroom-based research to teach
future classroom teachers about the
complexities and demands of classroom
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instruction. While maintaining the
core approach of the first ten
editions, the book has been
thoroughly revised and updated with
new research-based content on teacher
evaluation, self-assessment, and
decision-making; special emphases on
teaching students from diverse
ethnic, cultural, class, and gender-
identity contexts; and rich
suggestions for integrating
technology into classroom
instruction. Widely considered to be
the most comprehensive and
authoritative source available on
effective, successful teaching,
Looking in Classrooms synthesizes the
knowledge base on student motivation,
classroom management, teacher
expectations, teacher effectiveness,
adaptive instruction for individual
learners, and informative

observational techniques for
enhancing teaching. It addresses key
topics in classroom instruction in an
accessible fashion, promoting easy
intepretation and transfer to
practice, and articulates the roles
of teacher-centered pedagogy,
student-centered instruction, and
project-based learning in today‘s
classroom. Guided by durable
historical knowledge as well as
dynamic, emerging conceptions of
teaching, this text is ideal for
undergraduate teacher training
programs and for masters-level
courses for teachers, administrators,
and superintendents.
Serbia - Igor Janev 2019-02-22
This book presents a comprehensive
overview of the current, most
critical political, economic and
social issues, and challenges facing
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Serbia on its road towards
integration in the European Union.
The chapters in the book are written
by highly renowned authorities in
their respective research fields
including prominent scholars,
academics, and researchers.Thorough
analysis of the challenges and issues
currently facing the Serbian society
and state encompasses the following:
Finance and banking sector, including
the cooperation with international
and European financial organizations,
and its internal competitive
environment; Economic sector,
including the effects of
globalization on the entrepreneurship
in Serbia and the intellectual
potential of the Serbian economy; IT
sector, which includes semantic
technologies, the data-driven
economy, and open-data ecosystems in

Serbia and in related European areas;
Foreign policy issues of Serbia
related to the dissolution of the
former Yugoslavia; Serbia and the
European migrant crisis; Corruption
phenomenon in all sectors and on all
levels of Serbian society, including
the varieties of its mechanisms, as
well as methods and instruments for
combating it; Media sector, including
its status, challenges, and prospects
in the context of Serbias Euro-
integration; Social gender issues
including womens domestic violence in
Serbia and methods for its reduction;
Status of rheumatic musculoskeletal
diseases in Serbia. The book provides
a representative account of the most
important, current challenges and
issues in Serbia. It can serve as an
authoritative source of information
on the covered topics for the general
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public, as well as for specialists in
different fields, interested in
having a deeper insight into these
topics.
Teaching English to Young Learners -
Janice Bland 2015-09-24
Aimed at student teachers, educators
and practitioners, Teaching English
Language to Young Learners outlines
and explains the crucial issues,
themes and scenarios relating to this
area of teaching. Each chapter by a
leading international scholar offers
a thorough introduction to a central
theme of English as a foreign
language (EFL) with preteens, with
clear presentation of the theoretical
background and detailed references
for further reading, providing access
to the most recent scholarship.
Exploring the essential issues
critically and in-depth, including

the disadvantages as well as
advantages of Teaching English as a
Foreign Language (TEFL) with young
learners, topics include: - task-
based learning in the primary school;
- storytelling; - drama; -
technology; - vocabulary development;
- intercultural understanding; -
Content and Language Integrated
Learning (CLIL) scenarios; -
assessment. Innovative and rapidly
emerging topics are covered, such as
immersion teaching, picturebooks in
the EFL classroom and English with
pre-primary children.
A New Literacies Reader - Colin
Lankshear 2013
A New Literacies Reader is an
introduction to social and cultural
studies of new literacies from the
perspectives of educators, education
researchers and learners. The diverse



6

topics addressed range from
multimodal pedagogies, remix,
performance poetry, and digital
storytelling to issues associated
with wireless environments,
assessment, identity, and teachers'
ways of taking up new technologies.
Handbook of Self-Regulation - Monique
Boekaerts 2005-07-25
The Handbook of Self-Regulation
represents state-of-the-art coverage
of the latest theory, research, and
developments in applications of self-
regulation research. Chapters are of
interest to psychologists interested
in the development and operation of
self-regulation as well as
applications to health,
organizational, clinical, and
educational psychology.This book
pulls together theory, research, and
applications in the self-regulation

domain and provides broad coverage of
conceptual, methodological, and
treatment issues. In view of the
burgeoning interest and massive
research on various aspects of self-
regulation, the time seems ripe for
this Handbook, aimed at reflecting
the current state of the field. The
goal is to provide researchers,
students, and clinicians in the field
with substantial state-of-the-art
overviews, reviews, and reflections
on the conceptual and methodological
issues and complexities particular to
self-regulation research. Coverage of
state-of-the-art in self-regulation
research from different perspectives
Application of self-regulation
research to health, clinical,
organizational, and educational
psychology Brings together in one
volume research on self-regulation in
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different subdisciplines Most
comprehensive and penetrating
compendium of information on self-
regulation from multi-disciplinary
perspectives
Creative Thinking Methods -
IntroBooks Team 2019-12-04
What is creative thinking and how
does that differ from critical
thinking? Huge companies today are
seeking for people with skills with
creative thinking. History has proven
that the capability to think outside
the box has brought humanity towards
advancement in all sorts of fields.
From war to technology, from medicine
to SAR procedures, the ability to see
things in a big frame and formulate a
plan that is an alternative to what
is happening. Creative thinkers tend
to be seen as a rule breaker, but in
the end, they are often the game-

changers. Critical thinkers maintain
sustainability and order, but
creative thinkers are the pushers
that keep people going. How do people
develop creative thinking? Many agree
to the notion that people are born
creative. However, they did not know
that creative thinking can be taught
to a certain level with the right
methods.
Equality in Education: Fairness and
Inclusion - Hongzhi Zhang 2014-10-24
"Equality in Education: Fairness and
Inclusion is a scholarly call to
action. As the book reminds us,
governments come and go and in doing
so they busy themselves with policy
to mark their patch. Inequality and
exclusion remain stubborn foes that
are proving to be somewhat impervious
to glossy policy pronouncements. The
change that Hugo Claus calls for
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requires careful analysis and bold
actions. The editors have assembled a
collection of insightful essays that
assist in that project. Professor
Roger Slee, Victoria University,
Melbourne, Australia This book
attempts to consider the notion of
fairness and inclusion in the context
of education from different national
perspectives, which is a laudable
undertaking. The Editors have managed
to put together a diverse,
informative, and interesting account
of equality and fairness that
transcends international borders. The
Editors are to be commended on their
remarkable achievement in bringing
together so many authors to discuss
such an important subject, yet
producing a cohesive collection of
chapters that elucidate the diverse
nature of equity in education.

Professor Divya Jindal Snape,
University of Dundee, UK"
A European Area of Lifelong Learning
- European Commission 2002
"The publication...consists of two
parts: 1)Commission Communication
adopted on 21 November 2001, "Making
a European Area of lifelong learning
a reality" COM (2001) 678 and
2)"Lifelong learning - indicators and
practice" which is based on the
Commission staff working document (28
November 2001) entitled "Lifelong
learning-practice and indicators' SEC
(2001) 1939"--[P.] 2 of cover.
Essentials of Online Teaching -
Margaret Foley McCabe 2017-01-20
Teachers’ active online participation
and engagement with students are
critical factors to the success of
online courses. Essentials of Online
Teaching is a standards-based,
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straightforward guide to teaching
online in higher education, high
school and vocational training, or
corporate learning environments. This
brief but powerful book encourages
immediate application of concepts
with the help of real-world examples,
technical insights, and professional
advice. The guide includes: a
practical approach informed by, but
not about, relevant learning
theories; clear models and examples
from a wide variety of online
courses; teachers’ reflections about
their online practice; a checklist of
standards to help guide teaching
decisions; and an accompanying
website
(www.essentialsofonlineteaching.com)
with additional resources. Essentials
of Online Teaching addresses key
instructional challenges in online

teaching and presents the reader with
practical solutions for each phase of
a course—preparation, beginning,
middle, and end.
The Influence of Dress in Producing
the Physical Decadence of American
Women - John Harvey Kellogg 1891

Taking the Naturalistic Turn, Or How
Real Philosophy of Science Is Done -
William Bechtel 1993-12
This innovative book presents candid,
informal debates among scholars who
examine the benefits and problems of
studying science in the same way that
scientists study the natural world.
Mastering Mobile Learning - Chad
Udell 2014-10-13
Discover the strategies, tools, and
technologies necessary for developing
successful mobile learning programs
In the modern, rapidly-expanding
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mobile learning environment, only
clear guidelines and state-of-the-art
technologies will stand up to the
challenges that lie ahead. With a
smart focus that combines a proven
process with all-important strategies
and practical applications, Mastering
Mobile Learning stands as the most
modern, comprehensive resource on the
subject. It also features unique
technical content previously
unavailable among the literature of
the mobile learning field. This book
will help you turn concept into
reality. This book will show you best
practices for obtaining and providing
educational, training, and
professional development content on
devices like smartphones, tablets and
other mobile devices. Trainers,
educators, designers, instructional
technologists, workplace learning

professionals, and HR professionals
will learn how mobile learning
differs from other forms of e-
learning, and will be introduced to
the challenges and—more
importantly—the advantages of mobile
learning strategies and technologies
for 21st century business
environments. The book provides: An
overview of mobile learning,
including evolving definitions and
reasons for executives to embrace
this approach A discussion of the
business drivers of mobile learning,
advice for creating a mobile learning
content strategy, and easy ways to
inexpensively launch mobile learning
Valuable tips on how to use unique
affordances of mobile devices to
better serve your learners while they
are on the go Information on the ROI
of mobile learning, using mobile
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devices as research tools, and why
training in mobile development is
critical An overview of the technical
aspects of the design and development
of mobile learning Written by experts
in this burgeoning field, Mastering
Mobile Learning provides a roadmap
for creating the most effective
learning content, strategies, and
applications possible.
Professional Development of
Mathematics Teachers - Berinderjeet
Kaur 2016-11-14
This book offers a counterpart to the
extensive corpus of literature
available on the same topic from a
Western perspective. It showcases
innovative approaches to professional
development of mathematics teachers
in Asian countries, and reports on
both empirical and expository studies
of teachers’ professional development

in these counties. It provides
scholars from non-English-speaking
and under-represented Asian countries
the opportunity to engage in
discourse with other scholars in the
field, and is the first book to
present substantial contributions
from scholars in Asia on the
professional development of
mathematics teachers in their
respective countries. It includes
perspectives that shed valuable light
on how the approaches pursued in
Asian countries resemble or differ
from those in the West.
From Immigrant to Inventor - Michael
Pupin 1923
The author tells of his life story
coming from Serbia as an immigrant
arriving in Castle Garden with five
cents in his pocket. His objective
for writing the book was to describe
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the rise of idealism in American
science, and particularly in physical
sciences.--Publisher's description.
Savremena fitoterapija - od sirovine
do gotovog proizvoda - 2008

Stoljeće Priča iz davnine - Andrijana
Kos-Lajtman 2018

Music and Meaning - Jenefer Robinson
2018-09-05
In order to promote new ways of
thinking about musical meaning, this
volume brings together scholars in
music theory, musicology, and the
philosophy of music, disciplines
generally treated as separate and
distinct. This interdisciplinary
collaboration, while respecting
differences in perspective,
identifies and elaborates shared
concerns. This volume focuses on the

many and various kinds of meaning in
music. Do musical meanings exist
exclusively in internal, formal
musical relations or might they also
be found in the relationship between
music and other areas of experience,
such as action, emotion, ideas, and
values? Also discussed is the vexed
question why people listen to and
apparently enjoy music which
expresses unpleasant emotions, such
as melancholy or despair. Among the
particular pieces the writers discuss
are Mahler's Ninth Symphony,
Shostakovich's Tenth Symphony, and
Schubert's last sonata. More broadly,
they consider the relation of musical
meaning and interpretation to
language, storytelling, drama,
imagination, metaphor, and emotion.
How the Internet Works - Preston
Gralla 1998
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The mystery is revealed at last in
detailed color diagrams and
explanations, graphically depicting
the technologies that make the
Internet work and how they fit
together. You'll be able to
understand and even one-up your
computer geek friends after reading
chapters on the Internet's underlying
architecture, communication on the
Internet, how the Web works,
multimedia, and security and parental
controls. For anyone interested in
the Internet. Annotation copyrighted
by Book News, Inc., Portland, OR
Reconstructing the Past - Elliott
Sober 1991-02-05
Reconstructing the Past seeks to
clarify and help resolve the vexing
methodological issues that arise when
biologists try to answer such
questions as whether human beings are

more closely related to chimps than
they are to gorillas. It explores the
case for considering the
philosophical idea of
simplicity/parsimony as a useful
principle for evaluating taxonomic
theories of evolutionary
relationships. For the past two
decades, evolutionists have been
vigorously debating the appropriate
methods that should be used in
systematics, the field that aims at
reconstructing phylogenetic
relationships among species. This
debate over phylogenetic inference,
Elliott Sober observes, raises
broader questions of hypothesis
testing and theory evaluation that
run head on into long standing issues
concerning simplicity/parsimony in
the philosophy of science. Sober
treats the problem of phylogenetic
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inference as a detailed case study in
which the philosophical idea of
simplicity/parsimony can be tested as
a principle of theory evaluation.
Bringing together philosophy and
biology, as well as statistics, Sober
builds a general framework for
understanding the circumstances in
which parsimony makes sense as a tool
of phylogenetic inference. Along the
way he provides a detailed critique
of parsimony in the biological
literature, exploring the strengths
and limitations of both statistical
and nonstatistical cladistic
arguments.
Institucionalne promene kao
determinanta privrednog razvoja
Srbije - Vlastimir Leković 2013

Public Reason and Bioethics - Hon-Lam
Li 2022-01-01

This book explores and elaborates
three theories of public reason,
drawn from Rawlsian political
liberalism, natural law theory, and
Confucianism. Drawing together
academics from these separate
approaches, the volume explores how
the three theories critique each
other, as well as how each one brings
its theoretical arsenal to bear on
the urgent contemporary debate of
medical assistance in dying. The
volume is structured in two parts: an
exploration of the three traditions,
followed by an in-depth overview of
the conceptual and historical
background. In Part I, the three
comprehensive opening chapters are
supplemented by six dynamic chapters
in dialogue with each other, each
author responding to the other two
traditions, and subsequently
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reflecting on the possible
deficiencies of their own theories.
The chapters in Part II cover a broad
range of subjects, from an overview
of the history of bioethics to the
nature of autonomy and its status as
a moral and political value. In its
entirety, the volume provides a
vibrant and exemplary collaborative
resource to scholars interested in
the role of public reason and its
relevance in bioethical debate.
Writing and Using Learning Outcomes -
Declan Kennedy 2007

Regionalni razvoj i demografski
tokovi zemalja Jugoistočne Evrope -
Zoran M. Aranđelović 2012

Educational Psychology - David Paul
Ausubel 1978

Internet Marketing - Carolyn F.
Siegel 2006
Siegel offers a comprehensive
textbook--complemented by extensive
online support--for the fastest
growing section of the curriculum
across the country. Complete
integration of print and web
components allows the accompanying
site to act as an extension of the
text. Interactive cases, project-
based activities, and new content is
regularly updated by the author.
Canine and Feline Endocrinology - E-
Book - Edward C. Feldman 2014-11-14
No other title offers such dedication
to the depth, experience, and focus
of endocrinology as Canine and Feline
Endocrinology, 4th Edition.
Comprehensive coverage includes
virtually every common and uncommon
condition in endocrinology, plus the
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most updated information on
nutrition, geriatric care,
pathophysiology, testing procedures,
and cost-effective and expedient
diagnostic protocols. With its
logical, step-by-step guidance for
decision making, diagnosis, and
prescribing, you will be well-
equipped to care for the wide
spectrum of endocrine and metabolic
disorders in dogs and cats. Expert
authorship, including the addition of
three world-renowned endocrinology
experts — Claudia Reusch, Catharine
Scott-Moncrieff, and Ellen Behrend —
offers unparalleled guidance on the
latest advances in the field.
Separation of cats and dogs into
separate chapters ensures information
on each species is covered to its
fullest. Focus on diagnosis and
treatment with less discussion on

anatomy and physiology allows the
book to concentrate on practical,
current information that today’s
clinician most use. Thorough coverage
of indications and interpretation of
testing procedures in endocrine
diseases enables reliable and
accurate diagnosis. Detailed
discussions of diagnostic strategies
and treatment recommendations provide
practical, cost-effective, and
expedient approaches while ensuring
they represent standard of care
backed by research and experience.
Algorithms on diagnostic and
therapeutic approaches provide a
practical, logical resource for the
busy practitioner needing quick
access to information. Logical, step-
by-step guidelines aid in accurate
decision-making and diagnosis.
Comprehensive tables and boxes
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summarize and clarify key information
for quick reference. In-depth
discussions from experts in the field
include coverage of treatment,
monitoring, and management of
complications as well as clinical
signs, differential diagnoses and
diagnostic approaches Extensive
reference lists provide readers with
sources for additional information on
clinical investigative studies
Separate chapters devoted to each key
topic provide thorough, distinct
coverage of all content areas. NEW!
Updated content includes the latest
information on: thyroid disease;
current imaging studies; atypical
Addison's disease; atypical Cushing's
disease; idiopathic hypercalcemia in
cats; insulin therapy in dogs and
cats; diagnostics and treatments; and
radiotherapy. NEW! Integration of

sound nutrition practices into the
treatment of endocrine disorders
ensures that you have the knowledge
you need to efficiently treat these
disorders. NEW! Expanded coverage
provides more information on
geriatric dogs and cats and the
latest findings regarding the
treatment of diabetes (two factors
which are often interrelated).
Facilitating Online Learning - George
Collison 2000
Effective moderation is a critical
but often forgotten aspect of turning
a netcourse or online discussion
group into a goal-oriented learning
community. This guide identifies
principles and forms of dialog that
support effective moderating, looks
at key roles moderators play, and
presents strategies for maintaining
functional online groups. Intended
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for professors, corporate managers,
and secondary school teachers.
Collison and other contributors are
members of the staff of The Concord
Consortium, a nonprofit research and
development organization dedicated to
revolutionizing education through the
use of information technologies. The
book is not indexed. Annotation
copyrighted by Book News Inc.,
Portland, OR.
Online Marketing - Richard Gay
2007-03-15
'Online Marketing' provides a balance
between theory & practice by
recognising the advantages &
drawbacks of doing business online.
Supported by contemporary mini-cases,
case studies & expert opinion from
leading practitioners, this text
covers: the changing online
environment, online planning and

more.
The Wired Tower - Matthew Serbin
Pittinsky 2003
The Wired Tower: Perspectives on the
Impact of the Internet on Higher
Education brings together leading
thinkers and doers to assess the new
realities of the Internet in higher
education. Edited by Blackboard,
Incorporated Chairman Matthew
Pittinsky, the book identifies key
drivers of technology-related change,
five transformative Internet-based
learning practices most likely to
succeed and explores every facet of
Internet-related change. The book
also includes original contributions
from Neil Postman (The End of
Education) and Arthur Levine,
President, Columbia University
Teacher's College.
Contemporary Debates in Philosophy of
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Mind - Brian P. McLaughlin 2009-02-09
Contemporary Debates in Philosophy of
Mind showcases the leading
contributors to the field, debating
the major questions in philosophy of
mind today. Comprises 20 newly
commissioned essays on hotly debated
issues in the philosophy of mind
Written by a cast of leading experts
in their fields, essays take opposing
views on 10 central contemporary
debates A thorough introduction
provides a comprehensive background
to the issues explored Organized into
three sections which explore the
ontology of the mental, nature of the
mental content, and the nature of
consciousness
Ecosystem Restoration for People,
Nature and Climate: Becoming
#Generationrestoration - United
Nations Publications 2021-11

This report presents the case for why
we all must throw our weight behind a
global restoration effort. Drawing on
the latest scientific evidence, it
explains the crucial role played by
ecosystems from forests and farmland
to rivers and oceans, and charts the
losses that result from our poor
stewardship of the planet. While
restoration science is a youthful
discipline, we already have the
knowledge and tools we need to halt
degradation and restore ecosystems.
Farmers, for instance, can draw on
proven restorative practices such as
sustainable farming and agroforestry.
Landscape approaches that give all
stakeholders - including women and
minorities - a say in decision-making
are simultaneously supporting social
and economic development and
ecosystem health. And policy makers
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and financial institutions are
realizing the huge need and potential
for green investment.
Dynamics of Reason - Michael Friedman
2001-01
This book introduces a new approach
to the issue of radical scientific
revolutions, or "paradigm-shifts,"
given prominence in the work of
Thomas Kuhn. The book articulates a
dynamical and historicized version of
the conception of scientific a priori
principles first developed by the
philosopher Immanuel Kant. This
approach defends the Enlightenment
ideal of scientific objectivity and
universality while simultaneously
doing justice to the revolutionary
changes within the sciences that have
since undermined Kant's original
defense of this ideal. Through a
modified Kantian approach to

epistemology and philosophy of
science, this book opposes both
Quinean naturalistic holism and the
post-Kuhnian conceptual relativism
that has dominated recent literature
in science studies. Focussing on the
development of "scientific
philosophy" from Kant to Rudolf
Carnap, along with the parallel
developments taking place in the
sciences during the same period, the
author articulates a new dynamical
conception of relativized a priori
principles. This idea applied within
the physical sciences aims to show
that rational intersubjective
consensus is intricately preserved
across radical scientific revolutions
or "paradigm-shifts and how this is
achieved.
Meaning and Medicine - Hilde
Lindemann Nelson 2013-05-13
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A chief aim of this resource is to
rekindle interest in seeing health
care not solely as a set of practices
so problematic as to require ethical
analysis by philosophers and other
scholars, but as a field whose
scrutiny is richly rewarding for the
traditional concerns of philosophy.
Can-can - Jacques Offenbach 1997

Web Services - Anura Guruge
2004-04-08
This is a soup-to-nuts reference
guide on all aspects of Web Services
- where Web Services is a fast
emerging set of Internet-specific
middleware technology to further
promote the growth of all aspects of
e-business via standardization,
collaboration and "franchising." This
book is best characterized as an
executive brief for IT and senior

management rather than a nuts-and-
bolts technical guide for portal
implementers. Think of it as the
"Cliffs Notes on Web Services." Given
this audience, the book consistently
focuses on business needs, value
propositions, ROI, proven solutions
and actual examples of current
implementations. Each chapter also
ends with a 10-item "Q&A" section
that consolidates and summarizes the
information discussed in the chapter.
The book is illustrated with detailed
technical diagrams, includes lots of
arresting subtitles and contains many
bullet lists and tables to facilitate
(and encourage) productive skimming.
Decision makers - the intended
readership for this book - gain
increasing comfort and confidence as
they get into the book that they are
getting to see all facets of the
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issues, on a consistent basis, and
that they will not be blind-sided at
meetings by people asking 'difficult'
questions. At the end of each
chapter, Guruge summarizes and
reinforces key points, allowing the
reader to skim through the topics for
crucial information. The book also
leverages living outside resources
and ensures that the readership
always has ready and consistent
access to any and all terms,

definitions and concepts they might
not be familiar with. "Debate style"
presentation, focusing repeatedly on
pros-and-cons, e.g., .NET vs. Java,
open vs. proprietary and buy vs.
build Author's trademark detailed
architectural and network diagrams of
portal implementations Q&A section at
end of each chapter
The Life and Adventures of Dimitrije
Obradovic - Dimitrije Dositej
Obradovic 2011-10-01


